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Today’s Tidbits

Day 2 went much better than day 1. We are making progress. Your patience
and flexibility are appreciated!

After school clubs will start after Labor Day.

Teacher office hours are: 2:00-2:45 daily

Attendance is taken twice a day. Once at 8:25 and again at 11:50. If your child
will not be present, please call the attendance line at 708.371.5351 ext. 2101.
Any student that does not show up for e-learning will be marked as an
unexcused absence. If you don't call that student in, the Alsip Police
Department will have to conduct a wellbeing check.

Chromebook charger replacement fee is $25. Please fill out a ticket if one is
needed.

The technology ticketing system can be found online at dist126.org. Click on
https://www.dist126.org/technology/form

iPad not keeping a charge? You need to charge leave it attached to the
charger every night. The District will push out updates to iOS in the evenings.
Do you still need to pick up materials? Please stop by the office. Things are in
the lobby until 4:00pm.

Reminder...Breakfast and lunch will be available for pickup on Mondays
(Tuesday for Monday holidays) at Lane School. The pickup times are:
10:30-12:00 and 1:00-2:30. Breakfast and lunch are for ALL D126 families.
Please take advantage of this great opportunity.

Virtual curriculum night is Thursday, September 10th 6:30-8:00. Your child’s
teacher will share the Zoom link.

WE GOT THIS
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